
From: WebServices
To: Planning Commission; Ibsen, Bronte; ertel6@cox.net; gobeejay@gmail.com; bsgraham@gmail.com;

reneejhiggs@yahoo.com; William Scarbrough; christiancserena@gmail.com; jyoung@youngdg.com; Projectinput;
Curtis, Tim

Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Sunday, January 16, 2022 4:38:06 PM
Importance: Low

Name: Juliette Dietz
Address: 11438 N 88TH Pl
Email: juliettedesign@gmail.com
Phone: (480) 390-3005

Comment:
Hello, I live 2 streets away from this proposed facility on 88th Place. I am married and
we have two small children, we love walking and riding bikes and scooters around the
neighborhood. The current Armenian Church & Montessori Preschool create enough
dangerous traffic on 88th Pl & Cholla. Cholla has cars parked on either side of the road
all day, everyday. It becomes a 1-way passing lane. It is dangerous for walkers, bikers,
drivers and so many young children in our neighborhood. This is highly concerning to
me & my family. Please come and view our streets in person to consider the current
traffic situation & what hundreds more cars will do to our residential quiet
neighborhood! I can not imagine possibly hundreds more cars coming in and out of a one
entrance/exit facility. It will create havoc in the surrounding neighborhoods. Why do we
need more retirement living within a neighborhood when there are dozens already
nearby? Thank you for your time.
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